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Dear Mary,

Thank you for getting back to Richard.

I note your advice regarding Part 2 as referenced in my letter and the need to determine the application based on the information available within the application.

Therefore, my advice is that the proposals would result in some temporary harm to the listed buildings, for the duration of the mineral extraction operation. Beyond the extraction period, the proposed landscape reinstatement would provide a setting that would have a neutral impact on the significance of the listed buildings.

Therefore, it is for the Council to determine if, in accordance with paragraph 200, the temporary harm to the listed buildings is justified and if it is whether the public benefits outweigh this harm, as set out at paragraph 201.

Best regards,

Rachel

Rachel Fletcher (she/her)
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas
Tel: 07880 244585



